NEWS RELEASE

FIRST CHOICE PRODUCTS INC. (C.FCI) DIRECTOR RESIGNATION & SENIOR OFFICER CHANGES,

November 25, 2015.

First Choice Products Inc. (CSE: FCI) (the "Company") announces that Mr. Brian Gusko has resigned as CFO and a Director of the Company. We thank Mr. Gusko for his service. Mr. Dave Martins has been appointed in his place to fill this position.

FCI is currently being funded by private source loans to provide for the filing of applications for revocation of the current BCSC, ASE & OSC CTO's (Cease Trade Orders) and related corporate business to allow for the resumption of trading on the CSE.

FCI has received its 2014 audited financial statements and will announce its meeting date for the 2014 Annual General & Special Meeting.

On Behalf of the Board: Robert A. Sim, Director FIRST CHOICE PRODUCTS INC. 226 Lakeshore Dr., Cultus Lake B.C. V2R 5A2 1-604-858-9320 Fax (1-604) 824-0655

E Mail: besims@shaw.ca or rob_sim@shaw.ca

THE CANADIAN NATIONAL STOCK EXCHANGE HAS NOT REVIEWED AND DOES NOT ACCEPT RESPONSIBILITY FOR THE ADEQUACY OR ACCURACY OF THIS RELEASE.